From: To

Subject: FW: Next ICCC Meeting - Attendance

Date: 18 July 2018 14:23:00

A projector will has been made available if you want to do a presentation FYI for tonight of the proposals & show the planned overlay & mock images etc?

I've not got anything to "present" necessarily but I will be providing input to the Community Council re: G/Life's support of the pilot fanzone with a view to putting to bed any concerns they may have from a facility use perspective etc. If we don't however get the Community Councils backing after tonights meeting, then realistically a Fanzone at Ibrox Centre for RFC's first home game wont be achievable as per comms previously.

I'll catch up with you at Clyde hall prior to 7pm in any case.

Regards



Glasgow Life/Glasgow Sport

Tel: 0141 276 or www.glasgowlife.org.uk





Please consider the environment before printing this email

@gmail.com] From: Ibrox & Cessnock Community Council [mailto

Sent: 18 July 2018 09:21

Subject: Re: Next ICCC Meeting - Attendance

Hi

We have a projector for you tonight for your presentation.

Thanks

On Tue, 17 Jul 2018 at 20:00, Ibrox & Cessnock Community Council @gmail.com > wrote:



presentation will be just so I give a proper slot on the agenda. With regards to IT requirements better to go with hard copies just now. We do have a projector but I think has it and he is in . I'll let you know if I can hold of it **Thanks** thanks On Tue, 17 Jul 2018 at 19:34, glasgowlife.org.uk> wrote: Hi and thanks for getting back to me. I'd pencilled the CC meeting into my diary so i'll certainly be ok to come along tomorrow night. I had also at RFC to give him an early heads-up that i'd asked whether we'd be welcomed. I'll now tell him that you've replied "yes" and to prepare something to present to the CC. bring a few colleagues from RFC who have also been involved in the Rangers Fanzone proposals. Do you have any IT available at Clyde Community Hall that would allow us to possibly hook up a laptop to a tv or projector? Or are we best to just bring good old fashioned paper copies of layout plans, timings etc to share? We will bring hard copies just to be on the safe side but if there is an opportunity to hook up a presentation it would make our comms easier. Thank you again and i'll see the other members of the CC in your absence tomorrow. Regards Sent from my LG Mobile ---- Original message-----From: Ibrox & Cessnock Community Council Date: Tue, 17 Jul 2018 19:12 Subject: Re: Next ICCC Meeting - Attendance Hi

That's great that you are going to come along. Do you know roughly how long the

Apologies for te delay in response, as I am just catching up on emails now due to work commitments.

The community council meeting is open to all involved in the community including yourself and from RFC. It would be beneficial for the residents to hear from you both as both the organisations you respresent are important to the Ibrox and Cessnock community.

We haven't had much engagement with the club in recent years other than the occasional invitation to the community clean ups. It would be good for both of you to hear the local community's concerns over the proposed fanzone.

Unfortunately I won't be there tomorrow evening as I am working however if you are going to attend, please let me know and I will add a slot to the agenda. I know this is

short notice for you due to the delayed response so if you are unable to attend we could add you to the agenda for the next meeting in August

Kind regards



had much On Fri, 13 Jul 2018 at 10:07,

Hi

I note from your published Agenda for the next meeting of the ICCC on 18th July that the proposed RFC Fanzone is to be discussed. As you will be aware the proposals involve the use of a Glasgow Sport facility (Ibrox Football Centre), which amongst other Glasgow Sport facilities in the South West,

I was hoping I would be welcomed at the next meeting in order to provide some information on the proposals in light of ICCC objections being submitted to GCC Licensing? I would also ask whether I could extend that invitation to who has been contact at RFC with regard to the proposals of a Fan Zone taking shape?

If you could advise me as soon as possible whether myself and/or would be welcome at the meeting on Wednesday I will put it in my diary and look to contact to check his availability.

Regards

Glasgow Life/Glasgow Sport Tel: 0141 276 or

www.glasgowlife.org.uk





A Please consider the environment before printing this email

Glasgow - UK Council of the Year 2015 Disclaimer:

This email is from Glasgow City Council or one of its Arm's Length Organisations

(ALEOs). Views expressed in this message do not necessarily reflect those of the council, or ALEO, who will not necessarily be bound by its contents. If you are not the intended recipient of this email (and any attachment), please inform the sender by return email and destroy all copies. Unauthorised access, use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. Please be aware that communication by internet email is not secure as messages can be intercepted and read by someone else. Therefore, we strongly advise you not to email any information, which if disclosed to someone else, would be likely to cause you distress. If you have an enquiry of this nature then please write to us using the postal system. If you chose to email this information to us there can be no guarantee of privacy. Any email including its content may be monitored and used by the council, or ALEO, for reasons of security and for monitoring internal compliance with the office policy on staff use. Email monitoring or blocking software may also be used. Please be aware that you have a responsibility to make sure that any email you write or forward is within the bounds of the law. Glasgow City Council, or ALEOs, cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has not been intercepted and amended. You should perform your own virus checks.

Privacy:

You can view our Privacy Statement with details of how we collect and what we do with personal information at: www.glasgowlife.org.uk/privacy

Glasgow - UK Council of the Year 2015 Disclaimer:

This email is from Glasgow City Council or one of its Arm's Length Organisations (ALEOs). Views expressed in this message do not necessarily reflect those of the council, or ALEO, who will not necessarily be bound by its contents. If you are not the intended recipient of this email (and any attachment), please inform the sender by return email and destroy all copies. Unauthorised access, use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. Please be aware that communication by internet email is not secure as messages can be intercepted and read by someone else. Therefore, we strongly advise you not to email any information, which if disclosed to someone else, would be likely to cause you distress. If you have an enquiry of this nature then please write to us using the postal system. If you chose to email this information to us there can be no guarantee of privacy. Any email including its content may be monitored and used by the council, or ALEO, for reasons of security and for monitoring internal compliance with the office policy on staff use. Email monitoring or blocking software may also be used. Please be aware that you have a responsibility to make sure that any email you write or forward is within the bounds of the law. Glasgow City Council, or ALEOs, cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has not been intercepted and amended. You should perform your own virus checks.

Privacy:

You can view our Privacy Statement with details of how we collect and what we do with personal information at: www.glasgowlife.org.uk/privacy